September 25, 1995

0il Conservaticon Division
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Attn: Jerry Sexton
Dear Jerry,
As per my vequest, and with your permission, I have cut
off the casing on the lYates Etal Bilbrey #1 (Section 19,
Township 19S, Range 38E) to resume farming production.
If you need further information please let me know.
Sincerely,
/512

eve Prather

SP/eb






